
 

 
 
 

Mandan Park District 
Sales Tax Committee  

 
Wednesday July 16, 2014 

Approximately 6:30am 
 

Mandan City Hall 
205 Second Avenue NW 

Mandan, ND  58554 
 

 

A Mandan Park District Committee formed to discuss possibilities for a new half-cent 
local sales tax for park district capital improvements is meeting on Wednesday July 
16, at 6:30 a.m. at City Hall in the former Morton County Library room. City Hall is 
located at 205 Second Ave NW. 

Committee members include Jason Arenz, Mandan Park Board; Cole Higlin, 
Mandan Park District Director; Mayor Arlyn Van Beek representing the Mandan City 
Commission; Jim Neubauer, City of Mandan Administrator; Sheldon Wolf, Mandan 
School Board; and Mike Bitz, Mandan Public School District. 

For more information, contact Mandan Parks and Recreation Director Cole Higlin, 
phone 751-6161. 

 
The public is invited to attend. 
 
Date of Notice:  July 14, 2014 
Prepared by:  Cole Higlin; Director 
   


